
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Legislative Committee  

From: Dave Kittel, Director of Planning and Community Development 

Date: 5/01/2025 

Re: Chicken Keeping Ordinance Update  

Background Information:  

 

With the proposed updating to 12.17 creating a simpler way to update fees was created in 

the proposed new ordinance. Fees for Chicken Keeping can be updated via resolution by the 

council. This proposed resolution would set the annual permit fee at $24, the same as 

before. On a regular basis staff will review the fee to ensure that it is still applicable. 

Attached is a copy of the proposed resolution. 

 

Strategic Plan:  
Not applicable 

 
Budget:  
Not applicable. 
 

Recommendation: 
To recommend adopting the resolution approving fee for chicken keeping permits.   


